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Provincials 
We had almost 60 shooters out this weekend for our two day shoot. A couple 
of short rain showers on Saturday did nothing to dampen our fun. Sunday 
was even better in the sun. 

Huge thanks to D’Professor’s wife Pam, who’s been working tirelessly on 
match lunches and most workbee meals this year. I’ll have to get the recipe 
for that potato and egg salad. It was delicious!  
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We were excited to see some shooters who have been away for a while. It’s 
good to have you back again!   

                

 

We also had some new shooters this weekend, and they did very well. It’s so 
good to see the young up and comers. We had a buckaroo compete and he did 
very well. (Really well….beating this writer by a full minute!) Thanks to 
Hayseed and Wrangler Ruby for encouraging this buckaroo.   
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